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As an update to our Roadside Assistance Program policy, we will cover towing charges to 

the closest retailer or to the selling retailer. Likewise, if Subaru’s Roadside Assistance 
program  is not used for the towing, we will pick up the costs to the closest retailer or the 

selling retailer, depending on the customers preference. 

 


